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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
August 16, 2024 
 
 

Curbside and Multifamily U-Cycle Routes Resume Service Week of August 19 
 
U-Cycle services for both the curbside and multifamily recycling programs will resume 
on Monday, August 19, 2024. The City appreciates citizens’ patience during this 
unforeseen service disruption.   
 
Please set recycling curbside on your normal recycling collection day. Multifamily 
recycling will resume on the normal schedule for all properties. 
 

 
For more information about the City of Urbana’s U-Cycle program, please visit 

www.urbanaillinois.us/U-cycle. 
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